
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Up and Coming Halloween Party this Saturday 10/29! 
 
Stephanie Dias 
October 28, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Up and Coming Family, 

 

Up and Coming will be hosting a Halloween party for the entire Northeast Subregion this Saturday 

October 29th, 2022 from 5PM - 9PM. NJ, PA, MA, and CT will be joining us for a super fun and spooky 

night. The party is open to all ages! 

 

The fee is $10 with a costume and $12 without one. This will include access to games, dinner, and a 

special raffle! We'll also have a cafe stand so feel free to bring a few extra bucks to support Youth 

Ministry around the Subregion! 



 

 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, you can email me at sdias@ unification,org. Thank you 

and God Bless! 

 

**We're trying to update our communications via email. If you wish to be taken off our emailing list, 

please do not hesitate to reply and let us know :) ** 

 

-- 

 

Stephanie Dias 

 

Youth Pastor 

Up and Coming Youth Ministry 

 

 
 


